

DEPUTY PRIME MINISTER

MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
AND INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION

Phnom Penh, 12 August 2021

Mrs. Jenny Tew

President of Cambodian Women for Peace and Development (CWPD), New South Wales.

Sydney

Dear Mrs. Jenny Tew,

On behalf of the Royal Government of Cambodia, I would like to express my sincere appreciation to you for your kind contribution of medical face masks (N95) to the Kingdom of Cambodia.

This is a very generous donation and it is important for Cambodia's ongoing efforts in curbing the spread of the COVID-19. I firmly believe that your kind assistance does not only contribute to saving lives, but also exemplifies the spirit of strong solidarity during this critical moment as we collectively strive to overcome this global challenge.

Please accept, Mrs. Jenny Tew, the assurances of my high consideration and my best wishes for your personal good health and the continued prosperity of the Cambodian Women for Peace and Development (CWPD) in New South Wales.

PRAK Sokhonn

Tel : (855) 23 216 122

Fax : (855) 23 216 141, 023 213 341

Email: mfaic@mfaic.gov.kh